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PUBLIC NOTICE 
LEUCADIA WASTEWATER DISTRICT  

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 11, 2023, the Board of Directors of the Leucadia Wastewater District held a 
public hearing to consider adoption of Ordinance 147 which extends the term of the Reimbursement Agreement with 
MARQUEE ENTERPRISES, LLC (“DEVELOPER”) and provides for collection of a reimbursement fee from properties 
benefited by sewer facilities constructed by Developer. Following the public hearing, Directors Elaine Sullivan, Donald 
Omsted, Chris Roesink, and Rolando Saldana voted to adopt Ordinance No. 147. The properties and reimbursement fee 
schedule are set forth below and complete copies of the Ordinance and Reimbursement Agreement are available for review 
at the District office.  
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